
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
      
Operations Department       Memorandum 
 
 
 
TO:   Phil Francis, Director of Operations  
    
FROM: Harry Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
DATE:  September 5, 2019 
   
SUBJECT: Recommendation Letter to Award Walking Paths at K-6 Buildings 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to award construction of Walking Paths at 
K-6 buildings to Best Asphalt at a total cost of $175,110.00. 
 
Listed below are the vendors who participated in the bidding process: 
 
Best Asphalt   Romulus, MI  $175,110.00 
Gibraltar Construction Co. Trenton, MI  $234,980.00 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
cc: J. Wozniak 
  K. Oaks 
  S. Scott 
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